MnDOT is planning safety improvements for Highway 55

Your feedback is requested by June 1, 2021





Project information: plymouthmn.gov/hwy55

Dear Neighbor,

The Minnesota Department of Transportation has scheduled pavement and safety improvements for Highway 55 in 2024 and your feedback is requested.

Safety improvements may include:

- Pedestrian crossing enhancements
- Access modifications
- Partial closures at unsignalized intersections

Give us your feedback by June 1: plymouthmn.gov/hwy55



3400 Plymouth Blvd. Plymouth, MN 55447-1482

<Name>
<Address>
<City, State, Zip>